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July 12, 2017 – For Immediate Release 
 

Zumbro Valley Health Center Adds New Chief Executive Officer 
 

Rochester, Minn. – Beth Krehbiel, RN, recently joined Zumbro Valley Health Center as chief 

executive officer. As CEO, Ms. Krehbiel is responsible for oversight of the day-to-day operations 

at the organization. 
 

“Beth joining our staff is a key addition to both our organization and the community as a 

whole,” said Samantha Grabau, board chair. “Her extensive health care experience will be 

extremely valuable as Zumbro Valley Health Center continues on its path to integrating services 

for the region’s under- and un-insured populations.” 
 

Ms. Krehbiel has more than 35 years of health care experience, including 25 years in a 

leadership capacity. Before joining the organization, she served in multiple leadership positions 

such as president of Fairview Ridges Hospital and chief operating officer of Fairview Red Wing 

Health Services. She has broad operational experience in diverse health care environments 

including hospital and clinics, homecare, hospice, community and behavioral health, start-up, 

program development and consulting in both urban and rural settings. Ms. Krehbiel has a 

Master's Degree in business administration from St. Thomas University, is a registered nurse 

with a Bachelor's Degree in nursing from Jamestown University and is an American College of 

Healthcare Executives Fellow. 
 

About Zumbro Valley Health Center 

Restoring hope…one life at a time. For the past 50 years, Zumbro Valley Health Center has 

worked to improve the health of people in SE Minnesota regardless of their ability to pay. Our 

organization enhances the quality of life for individuals through an integrated model of care 

providing behavioral health, medical, dental and community support services. Last year, staff 

served more than 4,000 people, the overwhelming majority of whom are from under-served 

populations. The services we provide all have the same goal – helping people with an addiction 

disorder, a mental illness or a co-occurring condition lead more healthy, productive and self- 

sufficient lives. Zumbro Valley Health Center is a private, non-profit organization serving 

Olmsted and Fillmore counties. For more information, visit our Web site at www.zvhc.org or 

call 507-289-2089. 
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